
FGCC meeting minutes February 13, 2013 at River Road Presb. Church 
 
Old Business: 
Ralph Sell gave more details on the FGCC photo contest. Al Warfield showed a 
poster to advertise the contest. The poster will be sent to all members as a pdf 
file so members can send it out. 
 
Linda Warfield announced that the new website is presentable now and should 
be up and running by February 13. All photos for the web should be submitted to 
Bill Billings since he is the conduit for the site. 
 
New Business: 
Robert Sabatini was welcomed and introduced as our newest member to the 
club. 
 
The nominating committee for the 2013-14 slate of officers was announced. They 
are Ralph Sell as chairman, Bob Coles appointed by the Board, and Ed Fuhr 
nominated by the membership. 
 
The certificates of authenticity  were available to sign by those members whose 
work will be hung at Curles Neck. 
  
The possibility of going again this Spring to photograph at Curles Neck was 
discussed. Also discussed was the opportunity to see the other photographs that 
will be hanging there. 
 
Roundtable: 
The Roundtable has now been moved to a position before the program because 
there are more submissions and it was felt that not enough consideration was 
given to the work of the members. 
 
Presentation: 
Charles Krumbein made a presentation about submitted suggestions from the 
membership. There were suggestions that members discuss their interests, that 
Photoshop be a topic, design and composition, to name a few. Of particular 
interest and lively discussion was the issue of copyright. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Cyane Lowden secretary 
 


